
 
PERSONNEL BOARD OF CITY OF DECATUR 

NOTICE FOR CONTINUANCE OF EXECUTIVE 

SESSION 
 

 

 Friday, 10/11/24 at 2:30pm, 610 4th Avenue SE, Decatur, Alabama.   
 

The Personnel Board will resume in Executive Session to continue discussion in 

the matter of the Appeal Hearings for Curtis Butler and Kevin Jackson regarding 

disciplinary action taken against them by the Appointing Authority.   

 

Done and ordered this 9th Day of October, 2024. 
     

 

    ________________________________________  

Richelle Sandlin, Human Resources Director  

for Chairperson, Personnel Board of 

the City of Decatur, Alabama 
 

 

 

 

Noticed posted on 10/9/2024 


